
From: Alan Murph <alan.murph@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 5:38 PM 
To: Stephen Giesbrecht <sgiesbrecht@petersburgak.gov> 
Subject: Re: Papke's and Banana Point engineering service proposal 
 

Steve,  
  
Attached are the Banana Point Breakwater Replacement Design and Papke's Landing Marine 

Facility Conceptual Plans Engineering Services Proposal. I would like to request a time frame to 

complete be next spring, mid or late April, 2022. The time frame request is because we are 

fortunate to already have two Borough engineering service contracts (Ira II Sewer Replacement 

inspection, and City Shop Culvert Replacement design and contract bundle) that we are working 

on. The due date of these is the end of November. The Banana Point and Papke project, if they 

are awarded to us, would be worked on this summer, gathering the field work portion, but the 

bulk of the office work would be in line for completion after the first two Borough projects we 

already have. It’s possible everything will click along and we could finish these two new projects 

in a quicker time. Feel free to discuss the time frames and project proposals with me if you have 

questions.  
  

Thank you,  

Alan   
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